
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

July 5, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Building
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

The OIC-PENRO

ALLEDGED IRREGULARITIES OF CERTAIN FORMER 
EMPLOYEE OF CENRO SABLAYAN (G20220928-671-4)

Respeetfully forwarded is the 8888 Complaint with ticket no. G20220928-671-4 
regarding the alleged irregularities of certain former employee of CENRO Sablayan.

Considering that the person involved is a former employee of CENRO Sablayan and 
is holding a position with Salary Grade 24, may we request for the DENR MIMAROPA 
Regional Office to lead in any action on the matter.

For information and record.
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